
               

            

             

           

            

                       

                    

  
 

  

18th December 2020 
 
LETTER FOR PARENTS OF YEAR 11 STUDENTS 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
The government has confirmed that it expects all year 11 students to be in school from the beginning of 
the spring term.  Therefore, school will open as normal for your child on Tuesday 5th January, with period 
1 commencing at 10.00am.  They will be following their normal timetable for the remainder of that week. 
 
I wish you all a peaceful and healthy holiday period. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
J Mellor 
Headteacher 


